
Byteridge sponsored a highly successful Pan India Hackathon at the prestigious Army Institute of Technology in Pune. 
The event brought together some of the most talented minds in the country to showcase their coding skills and 
innovative ideas. Byteridge is proud to have been a part of this incredible event and looks forward to continuing to 
support and promote the advancement of technology in India.

To know more about such events, follow us on : 


